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Due to the repeated unbiased research conducted by UAEX at the C&H Hog Farm I
would like to support their application for a new permit.  

John Michael & Rachel Bearden 
Fowler & Bearden Farm 
870-245-6222
1800 Malvern Rd. 
Arkadelphia, AR 71923 

mailto:fowlerbeardenfarms@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

